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From: Gwen Muir [gsmuir@hotmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2009 11:14 AM
To: IRRC

Subject: keystone exams

PLEASE do not move forward with the Keystone exams. They are not a good financial decision. If you
must use additional tax dollars for education it would be better used to fund Pre-K programs. If we reach
the Pre-K population all students will be better prepared for school and more likely to have a successful K-
12 experience. By funding early education we will have successul 12th graders and citizens.

Gwen Muir
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Windows Live: Keep your friends up to date with what you do online. Find out more.
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